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I urge ADEQ to reconsider its position to approve APP for the Hermosa Mine/South 32 project. The
eventual consequences that the surrounding community will suffer due to toxic water quality, lives
will be disrupted, not to mention the dire effects it will have on wildlife natural habitats. This is a
tragedy that can be avoided. A foreign mining company will have no ethical or moral responsibility
and will only be seeking profit at the expense of Arizona citizens health.


